Patricia Heidorf

From:

Todd Blaser

Sent:

Thursday, February 18, 2016 3:32 PM

To:

Christopher Able - D3

Cc:

Patricia Heidorf

Subject:

Public Safety Meeting

MANITOWOC

Greetings;

I know ignorance is not an acceptable excuse but I have a request please.

I totally forgot we have an upcoming PS meeting.

Can we place the discussion of MFRD being able to replace Firefighters as vacancies occur?

I have a firefighter that has accepted a job in Green Bay and leaves in a week.

Thank you,

Todd

Todd M. Blaser, Chief of Fire Rescue *Manitowoc Fire Rescue Department* 911 Franklin Street
Manitowoc Wisconsin 54220

Phone: 686-6540 Fax: 686-6545

This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, or confidential. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy, or disseminate this message or any part of it. Any further disclosure of this information is legally prohibited and subject to liability. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by email, phone or fax and delete all copies of this message